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Katie Matsoukas of the Indianapolis office penned an article for the
Indiana Manufacturers Association's Executive Memo. Her article, "The
Foreign Corrupt Practices Act: What Manufacturers Need to Know to
Protect Themselves," focused on the need for Indiana manufacturers to
pay attention to "many different rules and regulations when selling their
products outside of the United States."
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